
Speaker  From  FreeWire  to
Address  Next  Meeting  on
October 27th

Upcoming  Meeting  to  Feature  a
Speaker From FreeWire
There is a virtual club meeting via Zoom scheduled for October
27th. John Erdman, Head of Strategic Accounts for FreeWire,
will be speaking to us about their latest charging solutions.
John joined FreeWire this past August after having spent 9
years with ChargePoint.

One of the new mousetraps developed by FreeWire is a level 3
charger with a self-contained 160 kW battery that continuously
draws power at the rate of 20kW per hour. This avoids the
power consumption spikes typical of level 3 chargers, which
are what cause facility owners to be subject to utility demand
charges. We have seen first-hand in CT how that has become a
major obstacle to expanding EVSE infrastructure.

We will also be providing an update on the latest information
regarding proposed changes to the CHEAPR EV purchase-incentive
program. Some of the proposed changes, which we have blogged
about numerous times, such as here and here, are controversial
and, as of this writing, have still not been resolved. It is
possible they will be by the 27th.

If you are interested in joining us and do not receive the
club emails, please fill out the website contact form.

We look forward to virtually seeing many of you.
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